ImMPACT"

The OSAA Foundation is proud to continue the ImPACT Scholarship Program. Scholarships are available for
schools to implement or renew the IMPACT program within their school in the upcoming school year. The
ImPACT program, developed by the University of Pittsburgh, is recognized as one of the best resources for
concussion management.

The OSAA Foundation will cover the entire payment for the first payment installment of the program.
Please submit this scholarship application by June 1, 2015. The OSAA Foundation will confirm receipt of

the application. After the scholarships are announced, the school will be contacted for additional
information.

Please complete form in its entirety. Incomplete forms will not be accepted.

School Name

Principals Name

Athletic Directors Name

School Phone Number Fax

Is your school PACE Member? Yes No

|
Please write a formal letter requesting the scholarship. Discuss how receiving the
scholarship will benefit your school, athletes, and community. Explain how concussions have
been addressed within your school in the past as well as what measures your school has taken
to prevent athletes with possible concussions from returning to play. Please note the activities
in which you will be using the ImMPACT program. All letters must be accompanied by the
signature of the school principal.

Thank you and best of luck!

Please address all applications and inquries to:

Oregon School Activities Association Foundation
Attn: Kyle Stanfield
25200 SW Parkway Ave. Suite 1
Wilsonville, OR 97070
Phone: 503.682.6722 x 239 Fax: 503.682.0960



